
 

 

 

 

New Webmaster 

 

Robert Boisvert has been our Webmaster for close to fifteen years. He has 
taken on that responsibility with aplomb, and we thank Robert for his 
dedication in his role as Webmaster.  
 
Our new Webmaster will be David Stewart-Patterson. David brings to the 

table experience in both building and managing a website on a similar 

platform. We thank David for volunteering and it is a pleasure to welcome 

David as our Webmaster.   

 
The transfer of knowledge is well underway and David will be our new 
Webmaster before September.    
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